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  No. NTEA / CMD/SEP/ 01
                                  
     Dated 17th Sep 2009

To

Shri Kuldeep Goyal.

CMD, BSNL 

Corporate office, New Delhi.

Sir,

      We welcome you at city of Lake Bhopal & your grand presence will definitely give us sense of pride, our prime motto is the growth of our organization with the commitment to bring BSNL to number one position in Asia & we are sure that we will achieve this goal with our hard efforts under your Dynamic leadership. But despite our commitments & hard work somewhere we feel a sense of ignorance of our contribution from management side. Sir We would like to bring into your notice some important issues for your consideration.

1) After serving for  Eight Valuable years in the organization we are still waiting for a ray of hope. We expect the BSNL management to think about our career progression, in which there will be a Time Bound Functional Promotion to all BSNL Recruited graduate engineers/Account Officers.

2) From the day one, we are facing the problem of EPF & now it seems to be never ending. Sir even till date in some places we do not receive any record of our EPF deduction either from management side or from EPF authority. So we request your good self to solve this issue at the earliest.

3) We are very much concern about the pay anomaly of Direct Recruited GEJTO  Batch of year  2005 & hopeful that your kind intervention will definitely sort out this issue within short span of time. 

4)  To have social status in the society it is a good move by the management to change the designation of officials in PSU and already it has been implemented in corporate office, So   we request you to implement the same to all the executives of BSNL. 

5) We think that association plays an Effective role between management & its employees.  It may also convey management plans and future policies to all its members in very effective way, so it is our humble request to involve Association leaders in all the Development meetings. 

           Sir we are very sure that you will agree with our views & definitely take action so that the morale of young graduate engineers will not be putdown. 

                                                                                                             With Regards

                                                                                                             Santosh Khare

                                                                                            C.S.(NTEA)MPTelecom  Bhopal
